



Ben Wilson - Principal
Jarrod Dumas - Assistant Principal
Valerie Safford - Administrative Assistant

October 26, 2018

Dear Parents,

Parent-Teacher conferences will be held at Oak Hill Middle School on Tuesday, November 5, 2018, and Thursday, November 8, 2018 from 3:00-6:30PM. You are invited to sign up for a Parent-Teacher Conference with your child's teacher online at https://ptcfast.com/schools/Oak_Hill_Middle_School, or visit Oakhillmiddle.info which has a direct link. You will be directed to click on your child's teacher then fill in your name and contact information. Once that has been entered, you will be able to choose a date and time for your conference.

Below is a list of additional staff members who will also be available to meet with you if you wish.

Guidance Counselor: Erin Cloutier, Monday, November 5, 2018 and Thursday, November 8, 2018

Social Worker: Carrie Colan, Monday, November 5, 2018 and Thursday, November 8, 2018

Music/Band: Gary Fuller, Monday, November 5, 2018.

Music/Chorus: Jason Paquette, Thursday, November 8, 2018.

If you do not have internet access or if you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Safford 375-6961.

Sincerely,

Ben Wilson Principal